

384 New Hempstead Road New City, New York 10956 (845) 637-3439 Fax (845) 634-1885

www.ccsny.org

December 1, 2023

Dear Cornerstone Christian School parents and guardians,

Schools across the country are recycling, reducing waste, saving energy, conserving

Pastor Daniel Johnson
Pastor Saddie Johnson
Pastor Corrinne
Ambrosino
Pastor Sal Aragona
(Chairman)
John Contento
(Treasurer)
Suzette Venner

Jeannette Rosa-Sanchez

(Administrator)

resources, and working to eliminate toxic materials. In addition to the long-range benefits of good environmental stewardship, green policies help schools provide healthier surroundings for their students and staff.

As of January 1, 2024, our school will be reducing the amount of hard copy notices sent home. Many, if not all notices, will be sent only via email. It is important that you check your email daily to stay up to date. Notices, calendars etc. will continue to be uploaded to our website (ccsny.org).

Please check your email for this notice. If you did not receive it, kindly return this form with an updated email address for our records.

Thank you for helping us make a difference.

Sincerely, John MS, LMSW Jeannette Rosa-Sanchez, MS, LMSW School Administrator

Please complete this portion only if you	ou did not receive t	his notice via email:
Student name:		
Parent/guardian preferred email addre	ess:	